
MCG half – yearly meeting, Nov 5th ‘05 
 
The half-yearly meeting will take place at Nordrach Cottage on Saturday, 5thNovember 2005 at 
2.30 pm. 
 
Unlike the formal AGM, the mid-year meeting is informal. There is no fixed agenda, no Officers 
Reports, no Minutes to agree. The purpose of the meeting is to give members an opportunity to 
raise any subject they wish to discuss. For example, Julie Hesketh has suggested we consider 
avenue for MCG’s 2006summer meet. Please try to come along. We need to hear members 
ideas and opinions. If not, you may well get what the committee think you want—you have been 
warned! 


